
 

 

 
 DATE:  July 2023 

 TO:  VSU Departments and Student Organizations 

 FROM:  Robin Vickery   
   Director, Office of Student Life and Student Union 

 RE:  Celebrating 32 Years! The Happening 2023 
 
Would you like to have the opportunity to show thousands and thousands of Valdosta State students 
what your department, program, or area has to offer? This is a once-a-year opportunity to 
introduce students to the remarkable things your organization or department does and why 
they should get involved! All you need to do is participate in the 32nd Annual “The Happening.”  
This event is an information fair for students, designed to provide useful knowledge of what our 
university and our community have to offer them. Best of all it is FREE for your department or 
organization to participate! We will even provide you with a 6-foot-long table and a couple of 
chairs!  
 
In the past, exhibitors have been highly creative with their displays. Most groups offer some type of 
fun activity in which the students can participate. Students are often rewarded with small tokens, 
candy, and prizes. Booths have offered balloon tosses, basketball throws, miniature golf, wheel of 
fortune, and many other great activities. Having an activity at your booth really attracts the 
students. And don’t forget to tell them how great your organization or department is! 
 
Take advantage of this fantastic opportunity and sign up now!  
Registering is quick and easy – and online! Visit the Student Life Happening 2023 webpage 
http://www.valdosta.edu/happening  for all the details and to sign up. 
 
Student Organizations and Departments 
Registration Deadline 
11:59am Wednesday August 23rd 
 
For additional information, please contact the Office of Student Life at 333-5674. 
 

http://www.valdosta.edu/happening

